





<u>Welcome Visitors</u>: Thank you for joining us in worship this morning. If you are new or visiting, please fill out a Connection Card located in the offering boxes or in the seat backs.

<u>Cambodia Mission Update</u>: Our fund raising Lunch/Silent Auction will be TODAY following the 10:30 Worship Service. Stay for lunch, check out the great auction items and place your bids! We are also having a Kuchen fundraiser. Last day to place your order is TODAY, with pick-up on March 15th or 16th.

<u>Passion Play:</u> We are still in need of the following parts for our Passion Play this year: 4 men and 3 women for speaking parts; 5 men for non-speaking parts; 4 girls ages kindergarten through 4th grade; people for crowd and for angels; a make-up coordinator and stage crew. Please prayerfully consider taking part. Contact Deb Kercher at 252-9434.

Youth Lock-in will be held on Friday, March 15th beginning at 8:00 pm and running until 7:00 am Saturday. All 6th-12th graders are welcome. There will be food, games, movies, worship and a bible study (a lesson from the life of Samson). Parents, if you'd like to chaperone, please talk to Pastor Derek. There will be no youth group on Sunday, March 17th.

<u>Baptism Class</u>: Are you interested in learning more about baptism? There will be a baptism class on March 17th at 9:00 am taught by Jeremy Owens and James Owen. Please register for the class on our website jamestowntbc.org under Connect With Us—Baptism.

**New deacon:** We'd like to welcome John Lynch as our new Deacon of LifeGroups. If you are interested in joining a LifeGroup, please see John.

<u>Staff Change</u>: Kayla Grounds has stepped down from running our nursery. We are currently working on our best policies for the nursery and then will be searching for a new Nursery Director. Please direct any questions to John Elhard at 701-830-9907.

<u>Jamestown Community Choir</u> will start up again on March 18th at 7:00 pm. Practices are held here at TBC. If you are interested in joining the choir, please contact Tim Metz at 407-625-9363.







# **TBC Leaders**

### Pastoral Staff

McLean Jones ...... Lead Pastor

Derek Cozine ..... Pastor of Student Ministries

Collin McDonald ..... Pastoral Intern

#### **Staff**

Lisa Boerger ...... Office Administrator
Trena Owens ...... Children's Director
Jeri Lynch ..... TBC's Licensed Counselor
Rocky Seefried ...... Custodian

#### <u>Elders</u>

Kelly Rachel ...... James Owen ...... Jeremy Owens Blake Reed ....... Chip Steckler

#### **Deacons**

#### **Missionaries**

# **TBC Ministries**

### **Sunday Ministries**

# **Tuesday Ministries**

## **Wednesday Ministries**

YTD Giving Report	
Budget (Monthly)	\$ 99,563.38
Giving	\$ 80,579.81
Spending	\$79,373.46









And serve Him

March 10, 2024

The Deity of Christ A Study of John's Epistles

Remember the Fundamentals

www.jamestowntbc.org 701-952-0822

TBC guest WiFi Password: askpastorK